
 

 

  

 12th June 2023 
Reception Sports Day Arrangements 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Our sports day is planned to take place on Wednesday 28th June 2023 at 1.30pm. We are looking 
forward to welcoming you to this event. Our pupils will race in four teams: Red Circles, Green 
Triangles, Blue Squares and Yellow Rectangles.  
 
To ensure pupils can participate in the event, please send your child in their PE uniform, this is: 
 
•Plain white t-shirt 
•Black sports shorts 
•White socks 
•Appropriate trainers  
 
They will also need a filled water bottle & sun protection (hat and suncream). 
 
We would like to invite a maximum of 2 parents/carers to the event, please book your place via 

the link below. Siblings are also allowed to come to the event but must be supervised by an adult 

at all times, remaining next to them. Please be aware there will be no public toilet facilities for 

the duration of the event. Please arrive through the normal gate on Alston Road. The gates will 

be locked after we have allowed in parents who have arrived on time for safeguarding reasons. 

 

If you are able to attend please book your place on this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/jUZt247sms 

For safeguarding reasons, we will not allow entry unless a place has been booked. 

 

Once the event has finished you can collect your child from the normal collection point. If you 
are not able to attend your child can be collected as normal at home time. 
 

We look forward to enjoying this fun event together on June 28th. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Sumner,  
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/jUZt247sms

